
Reschedule of document verification for undergraduate admission 

of students 

No verification of documents for undergraduate admission will be done 

on 24.9.25 and 25.9.25. 

The rescheduled date/s of verification will be notified in the college 

website after getting directive from the Higher Education Department, 

Government of West Bengal. 
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